
From Your  
Director of Missions 
 

Seeing God at work never 
gets old. This summer has 
been a blessing to me be-
cause I have been able to see 
God at work first hand and I 
have also been able to see 
and hear the reports of others 
who have been able to see 
that work as well. This has 
happened in many different 
ways from regular church 
services, Vacation Bible 
Schools, and mission trips. 
God has been on the move 
this summer and He is not 
done yet. There are still 
things taking place in our 
association this summer and 
I cannot wait to hear what 
God does there. As we get 
ready to move into back to 
school mode I pray that we 
don’t move into routine and 
comfort in our churches, in-
stead lets continue to ask 
God to move in our midst. 
We have seen Him move 
mountains and we have seen 
him make a way where there 
was no way, so join me in 
praying, “Lord, Do It 
Again!” For His Glory and 
for our good! 
 

Enjoying God, 

Paxton 
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The 2018 Associational Mission Offerings are being used for 

(1) Mission Scholarships ($3,000.00 per year) 

(2) Building a church in Brazil (Cost $15,000.00) 

Thank you for your Giving! 

 

Blue Spring- $744.00 

Canton- $140.00 

Hurricane- $1,757.13 

Ponderosa- $3,675.00 

Liberty Point- $1,500.00 

Wallonia- $5,311.35 

 

Offerings will continue to be accepted throughout the year 

 

2019 Brazil Mission Trip Opportunity 

January 15-22, 2019 

Cost- $2,500-$3,000 

If interested in being part of this mission, please contact  

Bro. Robby Shearon @ (270) 881-0553 

 



FINANCIAL REPORT FOR AUGUST 

Church Regular Special 

Bethany 0  

Blue Spring 2,040.02 744.00 

Buffalo 0  

Cadiz 0  

Canton 1,229.22 250.00 

Cerulean 403.00  

Delmont 0 45.00 

Donaldson Creek 778.90  

East Cadiz 784.74 592.59 

Hurricane 400.00 732.13 

Liberty Point 380.87 2,218.14 

Locust Grove 1,282.00 885.00 

Maple Grove 350.00  

New Hope 505.08 775.00 

New Jerusalem 0  

New Light 0  

Oak Grove 1,202.12  

Ponderosa 506.08 500.00 

Rock Front 200.00  

Rocky Ridge 382.00  

South Union 116.10  

Wallonia 200.00 6,811.35 

Misc. Income 800.00 2,049.25 

Total 11,560.13 16,982.46 

  28,542.59 

Interest NOW Acc. 1.39  

Assoc. Mission Project 16,632.46 

Deaf Ministry 350.00 

  

  

Subtotals                                         11,561.52 16,982.46 

Total income $28,543.98 

Monthly expense $22,107.67 
  
Regular Fund  
Beginning Balance $1,296.12 
Interest Received 1.39 
Gifts 11,561.13 
Trans– Contingency Fund  
Trans– OMC  
Trans– Building Maintenance Fund  
Trans– Associational Mission Project  
Expense Checks Written (9,523.92) 
Ending Balance $3,334.72 
Treasurer:  Louise Fuller 7/25/18  
  

Mike Rust– 8/8 

Steven Nichols– 8/11 

Debra Hardy– 8/15 

Debbie Rust– 8/19 

Norman Cotton– 8/20 

Kyle Noffsinger– 8/23 

Cody Choate– 8/28 

Calendar 

Of 

Events 

 

Mission Board 

August 6, 2018 

 

Choir Practice 

August 13, 7:00 p.m. 

 

Sr. Adult Fellowship 

(Trip to Belew’s) 

August 16th 

Transportation Provided 

Leave BC @ 11:30 a.m. 

 

WMU Leadership Team 

August 21, 5:30 p.m. 

 

EXCEL  

Church WMU  

Leadership Training 

August 25 

Second BC, Hopkinsville 

 

 

Camp Cadiz 2018 
 

17 teams, 113 Projects 
 

Over 700 Meals Served 
 

4 Salvations! 


